
 
Safeguarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back everyone! I hope you all had an enjoyable Summer – it’s been lovely to welcome the 
children back this week. 
 
Please see important dates for this term below, especially our welcome meetings with the teachers in the 
week beginning 17th September in classrooms after school and our Parents’ Evenings on 2nd and 3rd 
October. You can sign up for Parents’ Evening apppointments via the school website from Friday, 14th 
September. 
 
Please also note the date of our Harvest Festival Celebration at 9.15am on the last day of term – more 
information about Harvest Festival will follow shortly. 
 
Attached is a list of the afterschool clubs running this term. Letters with more information about these 
clubs are available in the School Reception area. 
 
Our first headteacher assembly is on Friday, 14th September, to which you are all very welcome. 
 
News from Friends of Western Road 
We are having a second-hand uniform sale on Thursday, 27th September at pick up. Please have a clear 
out of uniform and donate to the school. Only items in good, clean condition please. Donations can be 
dropped at the school office any time between now and the 25th September. 
 
Our Halloween Disco will be on Thursday, 18th December after school, more information to follow. 
 
The wonderful Artists and Makers fair will be at the town hall on Saturday, 1st December. 
 
The school Christmas Fair will be on Thursday, 13th December in the school hall. 
 
Finally, we have a date for our summer fair 2019 – Saturday, 15th June, please put this and the other dates 
in your diaries. 
 

Thank you. 
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Clubs start week commencing Monday, 10th September 2018 

 
Day 
 

 
Time 

 
Club 

 
Further information 

 
Monday 

 
3.30 – 
4.30pm 

 
Choir 
Years 3-6 
 

 
Letter/form from Miss Hoare (or main entrance) 
 

 
Tuesday 

 
3.30 – 
4.30pm 

 
Gymnastics  
Years 1-6 
 

 
Forms from Mrs Goode now available in main entrance 
 

 
Wednesday 

 
3.30 – 
4.30pm 

 
Netball 
Years 4-6 
 

 
Forms from Mrs Goode now available in main entrance 
 

 
Thursday 

 
3.30 – 
4.45pm 

 
Football 
Years 1-6 
 

 
Please see link to Premier Sport on our website 
https://admin.premiersport.org/courses/467255/register 
 

 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
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Important Dates 
 
Friday, 14th September, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Monday, 17th September, 3.40pm   Years 1 and 2 Welcome Meetings 
 
Tuesday, 18th September, 3.40pm   Years 3 and 4 Welcome Meetings 
 
Thursday, 20th September, 3.40pm   Years 5 and 6 Welcome Meetings 
 
Friday, 28th September, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Tuesday, 2nd October, 3.40pm – 6.30pm   Parents’ Evening 
 
Thursday, 4th October, 4.30pm – 7.30pm  Parents’ Evening 
 
Friday, 12th October, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 19th October, 9.15am    Harvest Festival 
 
Week beginning 22nd October    Half-Term 
 
Week beginning 29th October    Start of Term 2 
       Art Week 
 
Friday, 2nd November, 2.30pm    Art Week exhibition in Hall (no Celebration Assembly) 
 
Tuesday, 6th November     INSET Day 
 
Friday, 9th November, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 23rd November, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Week beginning 26th November    Welcome meetings for prospective parents 
 
Wednesday, 12th December, 2pm   EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity 
 
Thursday, 13th December, 3.30pm – 5pm  FOWR Christmas Fair 
 
Tuesday, 18th December, 10am    Carols Around the Christmas Tree 
 
Wednesday, 19th December    End of Term 2 
 
Remaining INSET Days 2018 – 2019 
 
Tuesday, 6th November 
 
Thursday, 3rd January 
 
Friday, 4th January 
 
Monday, 3rd June 


